This bill is egregious in the extreme. All reasonable reproductive rights in Maryland are already
protected. This is clearly designed to protect rapist, limit parental support to children and worst
of all would definitely lead to the unnecessary,and thoughtless killing of the unborn.

I've spent many days and dollars visiting Maryland for both vacations and business but | will
certainly not be exposing anyone | know to any place where that does not value innocent lives.
Bill 1171 is sickening and is testimony to a creepy and degraded culture that will become
synonymous with the State of Maryland. Don’t do it.



